
 
 
 
 

 

Due to ongoing technical difficulties with our 
Digistar II projection system, all planetarium 
programming is temporarily suspended. 
 
We are working with the vendor to isolate and 
address the system issues so that we can have 
our star projector back up and running in a 
stable and reliable fashion. 
 
We hope to resume operations as soon as we 
can.   
 
Thank you for your interest. 
 
 
 

 
 
 


